
STEPHENVILLE RENTALS, LLC. 
Site Development Projections 

For 154 W. Washington and 171 W. Washington,  
Stephenville, Texas 76401 

 

 

1. January 1, 2023  

o Projected date of approval of plans and specifications for both 154 and 171 W. Washington 

projects from Texas Historical Commission and the National Park Service 

Note: 154 W. Washington application has previously been approved but fire marshal 

requirement for sprinkler system to be added requires resubmission  

Note: 171 W. Washington is a new application that will have to be processed by both 

regulatory agencies and it should be submitted within three weeks after today’s 

meeting and approval of zoning 

 

2. March 1, 2023 

o Projected date for commencement of construction of approved plans on both buildings 

 

3. September 1, 2023 

o Projected date to complete construction and secure approval from Texas Historical 

Commission and the National Park Service 


